

CITY OF MANITOWOC

WISCONSIN, USA

www.manitowoc.org

September 15, 2023

TO: Members of the Common Council

FROM: Eric Nycz, Interim City Attorney

Re: 23-0740; Ordinance to Amend Section 16.150

This memo is written an effort to clarify the procedural issue that may arise with topic ahead of the meeting on September 18, 2023.

- The document titled "Staff Recommendation for Ordinance to Amend 16.150" was the document submitted to the Public Safety Committee. It proposed two changes to the Code: (1) reduce the number of days temporary housing is allowed in any 365-day period from 30 to 10 days in an effort to make the entire provision on temporary housing practically enforceable; and (2) require property owners of single-unit rental housing to provide for garbage collection (closing a loophole).
- The document titled "Committee Recommendation for Ordinance to Amend 16.150" was what https://document.nih.gov/html/ at their September 11, 2023 meeting. It proposes one change to the Code: require property owners of single-unit rental housing to provide for garbage collection (closing a loophole). The Committee struck the proposed change to temporary housing.
- The usual motion "to adopt the recommendation of the Committee" will, of course, be a motion to adopt the document titled "Committee Recommendation for Ordinance to Amend 16.150."

Thank you for your consideration.